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Edinburgh Estate Parking 

Continuing with the current review of parking facilities within HMGoG estates, the Housing 
Department has implemented a new parking system at Edinburgh Estate.  The Department has 
surveyed existing parking spaces within the estate and bays and all parking spaces have been 
repainted and new signage has been installed within the estate. 

The Housing Department wishes to take this opportunity to remind tenants that enforcement of 
the new system is now in effect and that vehicles not displaying a valid parking permit are liable to 
be fined or clamped. 

In line with Government policy, tenants in arrears of housing rent will not be eligible to apply for a 
parking permit.   

The Housing Department met with the tenants' association before implementing this strategy. 


